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Neuenhauser Umwelttechnik becomes an independent limited company:
Growth with new production facility

Dear Business Partner,

We are pleased to inform you that Neuenhauser Umwelttechnik will become an independent
company on 1 January 2023. The new limited company will remain a wholly owned subsidiary of
Neuenhauser Group and trade under the new name of “Neuenhauser Recycling Technology
GmbH". This step enables us to act even more independently on the market and take decisions
centrally and efficiently.

Neuenhauser Recycling Technology GmbH will move to a new state-of-the-art production site, not
farfrom the headquarters in Neuenhaus. There will be a significantly larger manufacturing area with
close proximity to the motorway network, which means easier access for our customers and
business partners.

We take responsibility seriously: quality, continuity and reliability remain our top priorities - as an
independent company within the Neuenhauser Group, we look forward to continuing to implement
exciting projects with you.

The company’s previous focus on the production of mobile machines and stationary plants will not
change. Please speak to your usual experienced points of contact who will be available to offer
advice and support at all times.

With Neuenhauser Recycling Technology GmbH you will therefore have an even stronger partner at
your side when it comes to mobile individual components or system solutions.

We look forward to an exciting future with you as a partner at our side.

With kind regards, )
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Rudiger Schury Wolfgang Brouwer




